
Ten Receive Basketball Letters at
IS ©U¥ F©R
Track started Monday, 

March 2*+, with a small 
number of boys turning 
out.
Those who turned out 

and are participating 
are as follows:
Frank West-shot put. 
Neil West-100 yd., low 
hurdles, relay.
Alan West-high jump. 
Larry Byers-broad jurrp, 
high jump.
Bob Burk- shot put,
javelin.
Arlie Burk- javelin, 
discus,
Rod Cone- javelin, re
lay-
Dave Benefield-100 yd,
relay.
Bob St. Peter - shot 
put, V-*-o yd.
Gordon Gilmond - high 
jump., broad jump.
Keith McCully - high 
jump, pole vault.
Roger Hall-low hurdles, 
relay.
Don Gibson- high hur
dles, low hurdles.
Dave Patrick-high jump, 
Dale Patrick-discus. 
Billy Holder- shot put. 
Dave McFadyean - high 
jump.
Guy Fish-high jump.
The Hot Rod Club 

called off their meet
ing Thursday, March 28, 
because of the Father- 
Son banquet which was 
being held at the Eur
eka Grade School;,

Most of the . club 
members were at the 
banquet and so it was 
decided to postpone 
the meeting.
Keith McCully and 

Jack Fergerson are 
making a hot rod out 
of a 1936 Plymouth 
coupe purchased from 
Gibbons Garage.

They are working on 
it at Jack’s place. 
The top has been cut 
off and the car is 
being made into a con
vertible.. They plan on

dropping in a Chrysler 
straight eight engine.

Wocitherly Grades 
Land
Thomas Weatherly is 

having the land around 
his house graded out 
and leveled off. This 
will give Mr. Weather
ly more space for a 
lawn or driveway be
cause his home is 
built against a hill.

Art Nutting is grad
ing the land with a 
scoop attachment on a 
bulldozer.,

Opinions on 
Council
Several of the Eur

eka citizens have dif
ferent opinions of the 
new town council.

Here are some of 
them:
1. "Just wait six 

months."
2. "There had better 

be some changes made."
3- "I don’t dare 

say."
b . "I won't use snap 

judgement."
5. "If they can bal

ance the city budget, 
it will be a miracle."
6. "Just watch my 

business hum." (res
taurant)

Father-Son Banquet
The Father-Son Banquet was held March 27 

at the Roosevelt Grade 
School. O,

Speeches were given 
by Father Burke„ Clar
ence Lee,, and Larry 
Jacks;
Coach Paul Milam of 

LCHS awarded ba sket - 
ball letters to Bob 
St. Peter„ Gordon Gil
mond, Dale Patrick, 
David Patrick, Don Mc
Kenzie, Arlie Burk,, 
Frank West, and Chuck 
Osier, 1956-57 A squad 
players, and Don Gib
son and Rod Cone, man
agers;
Bob St. Peter, LCHS 

junior,, and three-year 
football and basket
ball letterman, was 
awarded a gold basket
ball for having the 
highest percentage of 
free throws.

Arlie Burk, LCHS 
senior, received a 
silver basketball for 
being second best in 
free throw percentage, 
and an award for most 
valuable athlete.

After the awards 
were made, moving pic
tures of the Libby- 
Eureka football game 
were shown.

Shirley Ripley, Bes- 
sier Bergette, Sharon 
Douglas, and Shaneen 
Wollan, LCHS cheerlead
ers,. and Janiel Yoppe, 
Michele Frost, and 
Carol Davis, RGScheer
leaders) served, Mrs. 
Lloyd West, Mrs. Byde 
Lamey, Mrs. Bert Hall, 
and Mrs. George Bolen 
prepared,and the athe- 
letic boys' mothers fur
nished the banquet.

Some of the track 
boys are going to help 
get shavings for the 
pole vault and high 
jump pit. They will 
use ■one of the boy s ' 
pickups and will haul 
the shavings during 
their .track period.


